
DEMOLITION AND CONSTRUCTION WORKS FOR 

THE REDEVELOPMENT OF 
BUKIT FREEHOLD LAND 
The demolition and construction works for  

the redevelopment of the Bukit Freehold Land 
(BFL) will commence on Monday, 5 October 

2020. The project is estimated to be completed in 
2022. 

Heavy vehicular movement is expected along Sime 
Road, and Members are advised to plan ahead 
when travelling to and fro the Bukit Location. For 
your safety, please stay away from the construction 
site and adhere to the signage in the area. 
Soundproof barriers and hoardings will be set up 
around the construction site to minimise noise and 
dust. 

Site Access

Temporary
Carpark F

Temporary
Carpark E

Preparatory Phase
• Start from 5 October 2020
• Inner ring carpark closed from 28 September 2020 

Please note the different phases of the demolition 
and construction works that will impact vehicular 
directional movement and carpark availability. 

Preparatory Phase - Monday, 28 September 
2020 Onwards

Carpark A and the inner ring of Carpark B will be 
closed, and Temporary Carparks E and F will be set 
up behind the existing Carpark D to create additional 
parking lots. Drivers will continue to use the one-way 
traffic route around the construction site. 
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Demolition Site

Site 
Access

Site 
Access

Two Way Traffic*

Demolition Site
[Early Phase]

Site Access

From November/December 2020 
• Dependent on progress of sewer diversion works

Demolition Phase - November 2020 
Onwards

Carparks A, B and C will be completely closed 
and Members and guests can only park their 
vehicles at Carpark D and Temporary Carparks E 
and F. A two-way vehicular traffic flow will only 
be along Sime Road.

Thank you for your patience and understanding 
as we work on this new Clubhouse for 
Members and future generations. 

PROJECT UPDATES

   ISLANDER OCTOBER 2020  13




